
 

 

 

CFPA NEWSLETTER #DiscoverYourIncredible 

WWW.COTTONSFARM.THEHARMONYTRUST.ORG 01332 771 370 @CottonsFarmSch 

FRIDAY 18th October 2019 

Dates for the Diary 
24/10 - Halloween Disco 

25/10 - Good to be Green 

25/10 - Break up for Half-term 

04/11 - Return from Half-term 

06/11 - Bonfire & Books Event 

08/11 - Pyjama Dress Up Day 

19/11 & 20/11 - Parent’s Evening 

29/11 - Parents Forum 

02/12 - INSET Day 

09/12—Flower World Visit 

17/12—Breakfast with Santa 

17/12—Nativity EYFS 

19/12 - Good to be Green 

20/12 - Christmas Carol Extravaganza 

20/12—Break up for Christmas 

Dear Families 

We have been enjoying another #incredible week here at Cottons 
Farm. 

This week we have been looking at our Science curriculum and  
ensuring that our pupils are getting a broad, knowledge rich and  
engaging offer. This is part of our much bigger focus on the  
curriculum in general.  We were pleased with what we found in books 
and children are excited when you ask them about what they are  
learning.  Why not ask your child what their project has been this  
half-term? 
 
As a leadership group, we have been planning our next Book Week.  
As you know, reading is really important to us here so look out for a 
separate letter that will let you know what is happening during that 
week! 

Have a lovely weekend - remember to keep reading 

Mr Stockwell 

Attendance 

EVERY day at school counts!  Be on time at quarter to 
nine! 

Class attendance for this week:- 
Caterpillars — 92% 

Gruffalos — 98% 

Fantastic Foxes — 96% 

The Explorers — 96% 

The Hobbits — 97% 

Books & Bonfire 

In our continued effort to promote books, we will be  

holding the above event on Wednesday 6th November.  We 

will be having camp fire stories,           

marshmallow toasting, bonfire art and 

hot dogs!  The event will happen 

straight after school! 

Halloween Disco 
Information has now gone 
out—don’t miss out on this 
great event!  Pay on entry on 
the day. 

Breakfast Club 

From Monday, payment for breakfast club will be 

taken in the office rather than by Ms Quilter in 

breakfast club. 

Aldi School Vouchers 

Aldi are currently giving out vouchers for schools, if 

you shop at Aldi please collect them and give them in 

at the office :)  



 

Hall of Fame! 


